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THE UNIVERSITY OF MANITOBA 

DEPARTMENT OF 
ANTHROPOLOGY AND SOCIOLOGY 

WINNIPEG, CANADA 

Mr. Donald Crabtree, 
Route 1, 
Kimberly, Idaho. 

Dear Don: 

July 14, 1967 

I just spoke with Earl Swanson on the phone the other day about the 
prospects of my coming out to visit in Pocatello some time during the first 
two weeks of August. 

Here is the matter that I would like to take up with you both while 
I am there. I am planning to construct and work with an experimental stone 
chipping machine this next year and have a number of ideas, not only about 
the machine but what to test for. Before I get too far advanced with this, I 
would like to know what your experience has been there with such a machine and 
I would also like to have a chance to learn what I can about the work that you 
have been doing in filming the last few years as well as having a chance to chat 
with you in detail about ideas that I hope we can test in the next few years. 

My question now is, will It be at all convenient if I were to come 
to Pocatello sometime, let's say, between the 5th and the 15th of August for 
about three days, during which time I would hope to spend at least a solid day 
with each of youZ I certainly hope that this can be arranged. 

Best wishes as always. 

WJMO/cj 

Cordially yours, 

~ 
William J. Mayer-Oakes, 
Professor and Head. 


